
November Newsletter

Children in Need
It is Children in Need tomorrow, the 
children can come to school wearing 
anything spotty with a suggestion donation 
of a £1.

Ofsted
We had visit yesterday from Julie Winyard 
an Ofsted inspector, we want to thank all 
parents who filled in parent view online and
who spoke to the inspector. We await the 
official outcome but will publish the report 
as soon as it is available.

Fireworks
A massive thank you to FOSPINS and 
Friends of Cromer Junior School for 
organising such a fantastic event for 
Fireworks night this year. They raised a 
massive £1065. A big thank you to the local 
businesses who sponsored the event this 
year. 

Enrichment
On a Friday afternoon the children take 
part in an enrichment session where they
spend the afternoon session with a 
different teacher trying a fun activity. The 
children have selected their own activity 
for one half term.
The different sessions are:
Outdoor learning with Miss Cates and Louise
Art with Miss Kerry and Mrs Miles 
supported by Jenny,Viv and Alyson
Construction club with Mrs Marsden 
supported by Sharon, John and Sarah
Sewing with Christine, Penny, Sally and 
Sarah 
Singing with Mrs Phillips and Lorraine 
Playground games with Lynn and Leah 

Parachute games with Miss Cornwell and 
Michelle
Nurture with Miss Coope and Carly
Rocksteady group run by James 

Tapestry
We hope Reception and Nursery parents are 
enjoying Tapestry and that you are 
accessing it regularly to see your child’s 
progress. Can we ask that you regularly add 
photos and ‘like’ observations, this lets 
staff know that you are seeing observations 
and we get to see what your child is doing at 
home too.

Safeguarding
Remember: If you are concerned about a 
child or vulnerable adult in Norfolk and want 
to speak to someone, contact Early help on:
0344 8008020

Books for Schools 
Books for Schools Tokens can be found in 
the Evening News and EDP. There is a 
collection box in the school entrance. Please 
help us collect as many tokens as possible. 
1000 tokens = £100 of books.

Sickness policy
All children must have 48 hours off after 
the last time they are sick or have 
diarrhoea this is a change from the previous 
72 hours for under 5’s. 

Lateness
Morning registration closes at 9.15am. Any 
pupil arriving after this time will receive a 
mark as being on site, but this will not count 
as a present mark and it will result in your 
child having an unauthorised absence. It is 
really important that your child is in school 



and on time and you can help them to start 
off their school life with good habits by 
making sure they are on time to school.

Healthy Schools
As a school we encourage healthy living and 
we ask that parents do not smoke near the 
school gates. Please also remember mobile 
phones should not be used on the school 
site.

SCHOOL CLOSURE (DUE TO BAD 
WEATHER OR OTHER EMERGENCIES)
If the school needs to close for any reason, 
procedures are in place for information to 
reach you via local radio, school answer 
phone and text if possible. Any decision to 
close the school is not taken lightly and is 
done in consultation with our campus 
schools, taking into account advice available 
at the time.
It is essential we have your correct mobile 
phone numbers in order to contact you. If 
you have not been receiving regular texts 
from school, please check your number with 
our secretary in the office.

REMINDERS
If you have any concerns about your child 
or anything else within school, please 
make an appointment with your child’s 
teacher either before or after school. 

Dates
Thursday 22nd November – Starfish Class 
Reading Café
Monday 3rd December – Crab Class 
Christmas activity morning 9.05-10.15am
Tuesday 4th December – Starfish Class 
Christmas activity morning 9.05-10.15am
Thursday 6th December – Shrimp Class 
Christmas activity morning 9.05-10.15am 
Thursday 6th December- Rainbow Fish class 
9.30-10.30am
Friday 7th December FOSPINS Christmas 
Fayre 3.15pm

Monday 10th December – Year Two to 
Sheringham Little Theatre am
Monday 10th December Year One Christmas 
Play 9.30am
Monday 10th December Year 2 Christmas 
play 2.15pm
Tuesday 11th December Year 2 Christmas 
play 9.30am
Tuesday 11th December Year 2 Christmas 
play 2.15pm
Wednesday 12th December Reception 
Christmas show
Wednesday 12th December Year 1 trip to 
Strangers Hall
Thursday 13th December Reception 
Christmas Play 9.30am
Thursday 13th December Christmas Lunch
Friday 14th December Reception play 9.30am
Monday 17th December FOSPINS Cake sale
Tuesday 18th December Last day of term 
finish at 3.15pm
Thursday 3rd January Start of new term

SCHOOL OFFICE
You can email the school office directly at:-
office@suffieldpark.norfolk.sch.uk

If your child is absent please call the 
office on the first day of the absence on 
01263 513296. 
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